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Tara Hall

From: Rachel Posthumus <rachel.posthumus@ccinvest.com>
Sent: Friday, October 13, 2023 8:15 PM
To: RentalHelp
Subject: 2024 QAP Feedback

Hello NCHFA Leadership, 
 
We would like to make a comment on the QAP regarding the development experience requirements in 
Section IV. D(1)(A). 
 
We respectfully propose the language regarding experience in other states be changed to include any 
combination of 4% and/or 9% projects totaling over 200 units. 
 
We appreciate your consideration, 
 
Rachel Posthumus (she/her) 
Acquisitions Project Manager 
4530 E. Thousand Oaks Blvd., Ste 100 
Westlake Village, CA 91362 
(616) 635-6453 
ccinvest.com 
 
At CCI, we care about the environment so if possible, please refrain from printing this email unless it is necessary. It helps to keep the environment 
forested and litter-free. Thank you! 
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